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Ms. Deborah Jordan 
Director, Air Management Division 
United States Environmental Protection Agency 
75 Hawthorne Street 
San Francisco, CA  94105 
 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Jordan: 
 
The requirements for public and EPA review of the following proposed Major 
Facility Review Permit have been completed: 
 

Facility # Facility Name Application # 
A5472 & A9013 BFI – The Recyclery and 

International Disposal Corporation of 
CA  (Newby Island Landfill 

2611 

 
No comments from the public or EPA were received.  Comments were received 
from the facility.  Corrections and changes have been made to the permit as a 
result of comments.  The details are contained in the response to the facility, 
which is attached to this letter. 
 
The District has made a decision to issue the Major Facility Review Permit.   
 
Enclosed for your information are copies of the final permit, the facility’s comments, and 
the transmittal letter to the facility.  If you have any questions regarding this project, 
please call Steve A Hill, Air Quality Engineering Manager, at (415)  
749-4673. 
 

 Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
 _________________________________  
 Jack P. Broadbent 
 Executive Officer / APCO 
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